



Memo to: Knights of Columbus District Deputies

From: Gwen Adams

Project Coordinator The Arc of Pennsylvania Toll Free: 800-692-7258 Phone: 717-234-7615

E-mail: gadams@thearcpa.org

Date: March 1, 2018

Re: 2018 Measure Up Campaign

We are honored to be working with Knights of Columbus across Pennsylvania for the 40th annual Measure Up Campaign. In its first 39 years, the campaign has raised more than \$6 million to support the important work of The Arc.

This year we are stressing the importance of having supply orders to The Arc of PA as soon as possible. If you need or want additional supplies to supplement your local Councils, complete the Supply Order Form and send it to The Arc of PA or the Arc Chairman, Ralph J. Trofino.

As in the past, rulers will be packaged in increments of 250; please round off your order accordingly.

Feel free to contact me through our toll free number or email if I can be of assistance. On behalf of Pennsylvania's citizens with intellectual and developmental disabilities and The Arc chapters in Pennsylvania, thank you for your continued support and we look forward to working with you as you reach for the \$130,000 goal in 2018.

Gwen Adams
The Arc of Pennsylvania
301 Chestnut St., Ste. 403
Harrisburg, PA 17101-2702
800-692-7258
717-234-2621
gadams@thearcpa.org